
I, on behalf of other senior citizens, oppose SB 210 changing how voting is done in Oregon. 
We have been successfully voting by mail for years now. To change back to the proposed archaic system of 
“in-person voting” would have a major impact on Oregon’s voting success. This change would especially 
have an impact on senior citizens with disabilities, transportation difficulties, challenges standing in long 
voting lines, etc. 
The only reason this proposed change has come about relates to an individual that couldn’t and never has 
accepted  an election loss in 2020. 
It is totally unnecessary to change our Oregon vote by mail system; it isn’t broke so please leave it alone.  
 


